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Friday 4th April 2025 

Dear families 

 

As we reach the end of the penultimate week, there is a lot for us to be thankful for and celebrate. In 

Collective Worship, we have been thinking about encouraging each other. 

 

We have had Rev Ian visit us this week to talk about the story of Joseph. Of course, we are all very 

excited about our upcoming Easter Celebrations at Church and at School. Year 1 have an exciting visit to 

Blists Hill planned for Monday. 

 

Bratton’s Bright Stars 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 

http://www.stchadsacademiestrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/st_bratton?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor


   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Attendance and Punctuality 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



House Points 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



Mrs Pugh Update 

 

Mrs Pugh’s family have informed us that they will be holding a family funeral in Mrs Pugh’s hometown. 

A memorial service will be held over the Easter holidays during which time we will celebrate the 

wonderful person Mrs Pugh was. If you have any photographs or videos we could share with the family, 

please email to the school. 

 

Wonderful Prayer 

  

Yesterday, I was visited in my office by Lola from Year 2 who has written a fabulous Easter Prayer. At this 

time, I had a principal from another school visiting, who was not only impressed with the prayer but the 

beautiful presentation. Well done Lola and we look forward to hearing this prayer at our Easter 

Celebrations. 

  

 

 



Music Minors 

  

 

Music Minors Club treated us to a wonderful performance during which they selected their favourite 

songs and played instruments and danced. The final song - Shine Jesus Shine stole the show! It was 

wonderful to see how much so many of the group have grown in confidence. Thank you to Rachel for her 

enthusiasm and dedication, the children absolutely love attending this club. I can’t wait to see what you 

do in the Summer Term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Pupils We Are Proud Of 

 

 

 

Ewan and Ava from 1R1 took part in the Telford Stage School Spring Showcase on Saturday. They 

performed songs and dances to various jungle themed songs, showcasing to their families what they 

have been working hard on over the previous few weeks. They performed as part of a group along with 

some solo lines, showing the results of their hard work. Well done Ewan and Ava! 

 

We have been very blessed with the beautiful weather, and it always makes things better. Have a 

fantastic weekend, whatever you are doing. See you all on Monday for our exciting final week of the 

Spring Term. 

 

Mrs Welsh 😊  

 

 

 



Year 4 

Do you know why the Roman army was so successful? Year 4 children sure do! They have been hard at 

work creating some Roman shield replicas to demonstrate some of those deadly Romans’ battle tactics for 

you! If you can’t wait to find out a fact or two about the Romans (which I am sure you are extremely 

excited about) then ask your child why the Romans wanted to be in Britain so badly! 

In English, we’ve been practising punctuating speech and possessive apostrophes to perfectly punctuate a 

pretty impressive Roman narrative about rebellion. Not only will the punctuation in Year 4’s narratives 

blow you away, but the figurative language we’ve been developing is truly marvellous! 

 

DON’T FORGET! 

Parents are invited to a showcase on Wednesday 9th April at 15:00 in the main hall. The children will be 

ready to demonstrate their battle tactics, share with you their knowledge of the Roman empire and 

celebrate the wonderful work they’ve completed this half term. 

 

YEAR 5 

 

History 

Last Tuesday, we had an incredible experience when the Maya workshop came in. We wrote our names in 

glyphs, tried on Maya clothing, made worry dolls and experienced the Maya civilisation through the power 

of VR! It was a fantastic day for everyone involved. This adds on to our learning in history about the ancient 

Maya, how they lived, what they were known for and how their civilisation ended. 

 



          

          

 

 

 

Science 

In science, we have been experimenting with different materials.  

Last Friday, we looked at reversible and irreversible changes. Our experiment included using cola and 

mentos, dropping the sweets into the liquid and looking at the reaction. Excitingly, our experiment using 

vitamin tablets and water lead to a rocket launch, causing a great amount of excitement!  

 



This week in science, we have discussed the use of glue for different purposes and then we used a range of 

materials to see if we could make glue ourselves. We had very mixed results, but we all worked 

scientifically to see which solution would stick.  

               

 

 

DT 

In DT, we have been creating a frame structure. Using paper straws and glue we have been testing our 

products to ensure that our structure is strong enough. Initially, we drew our designs, including measuring 

out how high and wide our structure would be before starting on the building aspect this week. 

           

 

 

 

 

 



Wanted! 

Lunchtime Supervisor 

We are looking for someone to join our team of lunchtime 

supervisors here at St. Peter’s Bratton. 

The hours are 11.45-1.15pm daily. 

Please email Mrs Oakley at emma.oakley@taw.org.uk or pop 

into the school office and request an application form. 

We look forward to hearing from you and welcoming a new member to the 

team! 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Date Event 

Friday 28th February Easter Holiday Club bookings open 

Monday 7th April Year 1 visit – Blists Hill  

Monday 7th April Easter Holiday Club bookings close 

Wednesday 9th April Easter Service – All Saints Church  

Friday 11th April Decorate Egg competition & Easter raffle draw – Friends event 

Monday 14th April Easter Holidays 

Monday 28th April Summer Term Starts 

Monday 5th May May Day Bank Holiday 

Friday 9th May Colour Run – Friends event 

Monday 12th – 15th May SATs weeks 

Friday 23rd May Year 4 visit to Carding Mill Valley  

Friday 16th May Reception Visit – Shropshire Hills  

Monday 26th May Half Term 

Monday 2nd – 6th June Year 6 – PGL  

Monday 9th June Class photographs 

Friday 27th June Sports Day & Family picnic – details to follow 

Monday 7th July Transition Days – Meet New Teacher 

Tuesday 8th July Transition Days – Meet New Teacher 

Wednesday 9th July  Year 6 Church Leavers Service – details to follow 

Wednesday 9th July Meet the new teachers (3:30pm – 4:30pm) 

Friday 11th July Summer Festival – Friends event 

Thursday 17th July School Leavers Celebration – in school – details to follow 

Friday 18th July End of term 

mailto:emma.oakley@taw.org.uk

